FGCC Meeting Minutes
January 8, 2008

Business:

- Slide night is schedules for Thursday, January 24™, at the
Tuckahoe Library

* The Rocky Mountain School of Photography will be conducting
a weekend workshop in Virginia Beach on February 23-24.
Details available at www.rmsp.com. Club members get a
Discount by using the group code 6€138, $149 for both
Days or $99 for one.

* The club members voted to proceed with hosting the offered Canon
seminar, Currently, April 12™ is the target date.
The seminar committee, including Bev, Bob Jones, Pete, Ben and
Ed will be planning the event. They will, most likely, be approaching
the rest of the membership for additional support as this is a fairly
large undertaking.

Program:

Steve Girimont gave a very informative and interesting
Presentation on "blogging" and “website development”

Submitted by Gilpin Brown, secretary



